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CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of New Westminster's network. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

This email is in support of the HRA proposal for 328 Second Street. We need more family
housing in the City and this project not only achieves that but also improves the streetscape
and revitalizes an old home.

I hope that the Mayor and Council approve this proposal.

Thank you

Jorden Foss

he/him | Co-Founder | Steel & Oak Brewing Co.
1319 Third Ave. New Westminster BC V3M 1R2
604.999.9690 | Instagram | Facebook
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